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To whom it may concern- Please add my voice to the chorus of those in support of a 

5million dollar appropriation to help repair the Osborn Aquatic Center so that it is 

once again functional as an important place in Corvallis, Benton County and the 

State of Oregon. Swimmers from all over the state benefit from the use of this aquatic 

center. We locals miss it very much but we know the need for it extends beyond us. 

Money spent here will have a significant positive ripple effect. Please fund this 

request with our lottery dollars.  Thank you for your service and your time.  

-Wendy Byrne 

Ward 5 

Corvallis, OR 


